Ibstone CE Primary School Newsletter

Nurture - Inspire - Grow

Ibstone, High Wycombe, Bucks, HP14 3XZ Telephone: 01491 638281 Email: office@ibstone.bucks.sch.uk www.ibstoneschool.org.uk Headteacher: Mrs Louise Long

Issue 25 - 20.03.20

Dear Families,

Thank you for your amazing support this week. It has been a week of rapid change and uncertainty for everyone and your kind words and smiles have meant an awful lot!

Today's mufti day in exchange for a donation to One Can Trust has been a huge success and we have over 5 bags of food to donate to them at a very difficult time. Thank you all for your generosity! We filled every chair in the staffroom!

Hopefully everyone who was in school today has received Part 1 of the home learning pack. As soon as the books have been delivered next week I will be in touch to organise a rolling pick up of Part 2.

Please do keep checking the Ibstone CE Primary School Facebook page and Twitter feed, I will be posting videos and photos over the next few weeks.

I have been asked by everyone at St Nicholas Church to let you know that our school community are very much in their prayers.

Finally, please take care of each other and I look forward to being in touch to bring good news that we can all safely return to school!

Louise Long Headteacher